
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 

Our production, Mystery at Magpie Manor, was a 
great success with another excellent performance put 
on by our students on Thursday night. I'm sure you all 
agree that it was an excellent show, and that we can 
be proud of everyone for their performances. Thank 
you to everyone who contributed to making it a 
success, it is much appreciated. A huge thank you to 
Rachelle Birrell, our teacher in charge for doing a 
wonderful job. 
 
Congratulations to our HB Interschool Cross Country 
Team of Sid, Leo, Harry, Maggie T, Indie, Murphy and 
Moses, who performed well this week up in Hastings. 
Achievements to note was Indie who achieved 7th 
place and Leo who achieved 10th place. We look 
forward to cross country 2023! 
 
Our Three Way Conferences are progressing well this 
week. They are always enjoyable and an excellent 
opportunity to formally meet with parents to 
discuss student’s goals, learning etc. Thank you to 
everyone for your flexibility for working around the 
original plan due to staff absence. Lara is much better 
now and we will have them all complete before the 
end of the week. 
 
Our new weather station is up and running so 
students will now have the opportunity to study our 
local weather in more detail. Thank you to Patrick for 
setting this up for us. 
 
We wish our Year 7 students all the best for their 
Inspiration Day at CHB College tomorrow. This is an 
opportunity to listen to a range of guest speakers and 
get to know students from other schools from within 
CHB. 
 
Thank you to our Home & School who are catering 
today for the HB Farmer of the Year. Your continued 
support is amazing.  
 
To mark the end of the term, tomorrow is a 
free bought lunch for all students from The Sawyers 
Arms. We do this because it is a pleasure to come to 
school every day and work with our students. 
Everyone still needs to bring their morning tea. 
 
Have a great holiday everyone and we look forward to 
another enjoyable Term 4. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 
 

Student of the Week 
Room 1: Gypsy for settling in well to school. 

Room 2: Tyler for his overall hard work.   

Room 3: Lucas for developing his settled work 

habits. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Pepeha’s 
by some 
Room 2 
Students. 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
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Phone: 06 8565 833 
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